
Wildwood Water Company, LLC 
1262 West Beach Rd, 

Oak Harbor, WA 98277 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

January 30, 2025 

Wildwood Water Company, LLC has asked the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission to approve an 
application to increase rates. If approved, the new rates will become effective March 1, 2025. If approved, this increase 
will generate an additional $38,399 annual revenue. 

The increase is to cover the increased costs for management services and other associated costs of servicing the water 
system. These increased costs are primarily from the new rates set by King Water Services (who services the water 
system), as well as for higher rates from other companies that perform services for the system (like pest control), and for 
Cost of Living Adjustments (COLA).  

Monthly Rates Current Rate Proposed Rate 
Base Rate (zero allowance) $24.50 $31.00 

0-500 (cu. ft.) $1.85 $3.00 
501-1,000 (cu. ft.) $2.75 $3.75 
Over 1,000 (cu. ft.) $3.25 $4.75 

Usage rates are per 100 cubic feet. One cubic foot = approx. 7.48 gallons. 

If you have any questions about the filing and how it will affect you, please call Wildwood Water Company, LLC at 
360-929-2549. 

The Commission has the authority to set final rates that may be higher or lower than the company’s request, depending on 
the outcome of its investigation. You can submit comments by going to www.utc.wa.gov and clicking on “Submit a 
Comment,” or by one of the following options: 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
Email: comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 

Commission staff will make a recommendation to the Commissioners at an open meeting which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. 
on February 28, 2025. You will have an opportunity to provide your comments at this meeting either in person or 
remotely. If you intend to listen or participate remotely, call 360-664-1234 at least a day before the open meeting for 
instructions and to sign-in. You should also call this number if you plan to attend in person to verify that the case has not 
been rescheduled to a later open meeting date. All open meetings are held in Lacey, WA.  The Commission is committed 
to providing reasonable accommodations for participants with disabilities. If you need reasonable accommodations to 
participate in the open meeting, please contact the Commission at 1-888-333-9882 or email consumer@utc.wa.gov. 

A memo containing the staff recommendation will be available on the commission website about three days prior to the 
open meeting. If a memo is available and you wish to view the memo, go to www.utc.wa.gov. Click on the link near the 
bottom that says “Documents.” Under “Open Meetings,” click on “Agendas, meeting minutes, orders.” When the open 
meeting date (see above) appears, click on the memo for this filing. This will take you to a page with the memo and any 
associated attachments.  

Sincerely,  
Ashley Jones, Secretary 
Wildwood Water Company, LLC 


